Hello Parents!

October is going to be a great month for learning! We will send home a daily communication
sheet so if you have questions, comments or suggestions for improving our class please let us
know. We are enjoying learning and growing together in our MSI Il classroom! If you are in
need of anything for your child’s education please call our classroom’s direct line: 618-544-5567,
Monday-Friday 7:45-3:15 p.m. Our paraprofessionals are: Lisa Wilson and Cathy Mabuce. Our
team is happy to work with your student in our classroom!

This year our group of students will be SUPERHEROES for Halloween. If your student has a
favorite superhero T-shirt please allow them to wear it on Tuesday, October 31st. Thank you for
everything you are contributing to your student’s education. Parents are the most important
teachers!

Sincerely,
Ms. Valerie Vermilya, MSI Ill Teacher

South Eastern Special Education, Nuttall Middle School



